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Please support LD 1224—it balances privacy with business needs. As a business who 
relies on digital marketing to grow and attract new customers, LD 1224 will protect 
consumer privacy in a model that has already been proven to be effective by several 
other states. We feel this is the best route for both consumers but also businesses like 
ours to be able to market responsibly. 


